
 Christ the King 

Year 4 Summer 1 Newsletter 

     Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

Dear Parents, 

The children are working really hard in all areas of learning. Last week, we began our ‘Anglo      
Saxons and Vikings’ History topic where the children showed phenomenal interest and curiosity in 
what we were learning. We cannot wait to continue teaching the children about this topic and look 
forward to seeing the work that they produce!  

We do hope now that the children feel more settled in school. They certainly seem to be happy 
and we have spent a long time talking about their wellbeing and discussing strategies they can use 
when they feel anxious or upset.  

As always, we are available to speak to you if you have any questions or concerns and please do 
speak to us on the playground if this is the case. Alternatively, we are more than happy to phone 
you at a convenient time or you are welcome to email us and we will respond to you when we can.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss O’Sullivan and Mrs Walker  

Uniform 

Please ensure your child is wearing 
the correct school uniform.       
Children should only be wearing 
trainers on P.E days (Monday and     
Friday). Summer uniform may now 
be worn.  

P.E Kit: The children must be 
wearing a white polo shirt and navy 
blue shorts or non-branded jogging 
bottoms with white socks.  

Home Learning 

Now we are back in full swing with learning, we will be 
setting weekly Homework on Google Classroom. This will 
consist of one Maths task and one Writing task.     
Homework will be set on a Thursday and due in the     
following Thursday, starting this week.  

Reading: We expect ALL children to read for at least 
15 minutes every day and have a dated reading signa-
ture in their diary evidencing this.  

Times Tables: We are having a huge focus on learning 
times tables. Please ensure your child is using the 
Times Table Rockstars app regularly to practise these.  

Key Dates 

w/b 26th April 2021—Judaism Week 

3rd May 2021—Bank Holiday  

13th May 2021—Michael Rosen Virtual Author Visit 

29th May 2021—End of Summer 1 Term  

7th June 2021—Staff INSET Day  

8th June 2021—Children return to school 

Class Dojo 

We regularly use Class Dojo to        
reward the children and link this to 
our class peg behaviour ladder. We 
would love for you to connect with us 
to monitor your child’s positive     
learning  behaviour. A  letter was 
sent home on Monday with more     
details about this. 

 


